
 

July 30, 2021 

Dear friends and family, 

I hope you all are having an excellent summer. We continue to follow current precautions and 

stay vigilant to any changes that may occur due to the new variant. We will be holding staff wide 

COVID testing next week as an additional precaution as COVID has started to pop up in some 

surrounding centers.  

On a different note, over the next few weeks you may notice construction happening in and 

around the main entrance. A team of masons is out helping to re- point the bricks on the exterior 

of the building. This should have minimal impact on parking, but just be aware.  

As a reminder, Warde has a COVID-19 update page with key information specific to our 

community at https://wardehealthcenter.org/covid-19-update/. I would encourage you to review 

the updated information weekly. Information regarding facility wide testing will also be reported 

on this site. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to our director of nurses or myself, if you have any questions.  

Peace, 

Bret Pomeroy 

Administrator  

https://wardehealthcenter.org/covid-19-update/

